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Message from the Editors 

 
It is very well known that the brain of the nation is the university and the brain of the university is the 
research. Going a long with this concept, The International Arab Journal of Information Technology is 
continuously working hard to always stay in high position in terms of research. 
 
Due to the hard effort of the journal family since its establishment in 2003, IAJIT has accomplished a lot 
of success in different aspects nationally and internationally and one of them is the impact factor which is 
currently (0.39). Also, IAJIT is now indexed by 15 different organizations worldwide. 
 
Personally, I would like to thank all the former Editors-in-Chief, local editorial boards, reviewers, and the 
editorial staff for their hard efforts in maintaining IAJIT with high standards.  
 
 
Editor-in-Chief 
 
Prof. Khalid Khanfar 


